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Vinton, Louisiana 

 September 7, 2021 

 

 

 

             The Mayor and Council of the Town of Vinton, Louisiana, met in Special 

Session at the regular meeting place of said Mayor and Council, in the Town Hall, 

Vinton, Louisiana, at 6:00 P.M., on the 7th day of September. 2021, after full compliance 

with all requirements as to notice and otherwise in respect to convening of said meeting 

with the following members present: 

 

  Marcus E. Renfrow, Mayor 

  Diane Conner, Mayor Pro Tem 

  Stephanie Hardy, Council Member 

  Lindsey Stanley, Council Member 

  Michael J.K. Wright, Council Member 

 

      ABSENT:   William “B.B” Loyd, Council Member 

 

                               ALSO PRESENT: Phillip Abshire, Jr., CPA     

 

Marcus E. Renfrow, Mayor called the meeting to order and reported that the 

purpose of the meeting was as follows: 

 

1. To discuss and/or transact business pertinent to the 2021-2022 Fiscal Year Budget. 

 

2. To discuss and/or transact business pertinent to bids proposed for the remodeling of the 

Vinton Police Department. 

It was moved by Council Member Hardy that the special meeting be recessed for 

a public hearing on the budget. 

There being no input from the public, it was moved by Council Member Hardy 

that the special meeting be reconvened.  The motion was seconded by Council Member 

Wright and carried. 

Phillip Abshire, Jr., CPA gave an update to the council on the budget. It was 

moved by Mayor Pro Tem Conner to approve the 2021-2022 budget. The motion was 

seconded by Council Member Hardy and carried. 

Phillip Abshire gave the council an update on the amended 2020-2021 budget. A 

motion was made by Council Member Stanley to approve the amended 2020-2021 

budget. The motion was seconded by Council Member Wright and carried. 

Mayor Renfrow read the bids to the council member for the remodeling of the 

Vinton Police Department. The bids were read as such: Trahan Construction $1,281,000, 

Seth Priola $1,249,000 and Gunter Construction $984,000. A motion was made by Mayor 

Pro Tem Conner to accept the lowest bid from Gunter Construction. The motion was 

seconded by Council Member Hardy and carried. 
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There being no further business, a motion was made by Council Member Hardy to 

convene the special meeting. The motion was seconded by Council Member Stanley and 

carried. 

 

  

           

       Marcus E. Renfrow, Mayor 

 

 

ATTEST: 

 

      

Justin W. Sittig, City Clerk 

 

 

 

       


